
The Sunnymead Related Art teachers 
collaborated and created a Halloween set of activities 

sure to be fun for the entire family.  
The activities will be open for use starting at 

3:00 PM Friday October 30, 2020.  
We hope you and your families will enjoy our 

special themed activities.  
Please join the Google Classroom:
Halloween Fun with our Families 

using the code is2ov3q
We hope you have a safe and fun Halloween.

~Mr. D., Mrs. Damiano, Mrs. Kang and Mrs. Wynkoop~
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